
 
 

Council – 2 July 2020 

 
Notice of Motion – Sunday Trading 

 
Notice of Motion from Councillors C A Holley, S M Jones, M H Jones, E W 
Fitzgerald, P M Black, J W Jones, D G Sullivan, A M Day, L James, C L Philpott, 
K M Griffiths, L G Thomas, G D Walker, P N May & I E Mann 
 
The Government are currently looking at a further deregulation of Sunday Trading 
Laws to allow larger stores to open longer on a Sunday. We call on this council to 
support the retail sector workers in their opposition to this move as it will affect their 
available free time and impact on their Health and Wellbeing. 


